
Local Working Group 

Public Notice Template 

The USDA Natural Resources Conservation Service and Middle Niobrara NRD will be holding a 

Local Working Group meeting at the Ainsworth Conference Center on March 13, 2024, from 

10:00am – 1:00pm to discuss natural resource conservation program priorities.  The meeting is 

open to the public.  For individuals needing special accommodations, please contact the 

MNNRD at 402-376-3241, the Ainsworth NRCS at 402-387-2242 ext. 3 or the Valentine NRCS 

at 402-376-1712 ext. 3. 


